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— Ladies —
1.) Print file on card stock.

2.) Color each doll to suit 
your fancy using your favorite 
colored pencils, crayons, or 
whatever you like the best.

3.) Cut the dolls out (either 
on the dotted lines or around 
the drawings themselves). Be 
careful with the scissors!

4.) Adhere a popsicle stick to 
the back of each using a small 
amount of kid-safe glue or a 
piece of tape.

Connect with me on social 
media—I’d love to see pics 
of how you decided to color 
them in!

eclecticaffinity.com
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— Gentlemen —
1.) Print file on card stock.

2.) Color each doll to suit 
your fancy using your favorite 
colored pencils, crayons, or 
whatever you like the best.

3.) Cut the dolls out (either 
on the dotted lines or around 
the drawings themselves). Be 
careful with the scissors!

4.) Adhere a popsicle stick to 
the back of each using a small 
amount of kid-safe glue or a 
piece of tape.

Connect with me on social 
media—I’d love to see pics 
of how you decided to color 
them in!
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